

Senator Montgomery's Fall Newsletter

SENATOR VELMANETTE MONTGOMERY September 20, 2018

ISSUE: COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT, EDUCATION, LEGISLATIVE WRAP-UP, YOUTHBUILD, NAACP



Dear Neighbor,

It is my honor to serve as your representative in the New York State Senate.

This year, thousands of constituents visited Albany to participate in the legislative process. I thank everyone for their advocacy as we fight for the issues important to our community.

Though we live in tumultuous times, I draw my inspiration from the millions of young people mobilizing across the country. A new generation of activists are reminding us what we need to do to take our country back.

I hope you will continue to remain engaged as we continue to resist and persevere to restore progressive values in our country.

Sincerely,

Senator Velmanette Montgomery

25th Senate District

For a copy, download the PDF or call 718-643-6140 to request a copy.